
 

Go Green With eStatements 

Important Announcement! 

Discontinuation of Paper-Based Statements of Accounts effective March 1, 2023 

Dear Valued HBZ Clients, 

Effective 1st March 2023, HBZ Bank will be discontinuing the issuance/despatch of paper-based 

Statement of Accounts. 

From 1st March 2023, you will be able to access your account statements using HBZ Web Banking. 

You can also opt to receive e-Statements at your registered email address free of charge, in a 

secure, convenient and environmentally friendly way. 

The discontinuation of SOAs will reduce the carbon footprint on our environment and save 2 trees 

per month! 

Please download the e-Statement Subscription Form and submit it to your nearest branch. 

Please join us in doing our bit to save our environment! 

Kind regards 

 

 

HBZ Bank Ltd. 

 

https://digital.habibbank.com/sa
https://hbz.platotech.co.za/downloads/e-Statement_application_form_Aug_14.pdf

